
Baby-FriendlyTM

Designated 2015 – 2020

You’re Invited to our VIRTUAL

Co�unity Baby Shower
Thursday, August 6th   

OGHS Facebook Page

Community support organizations and 
vendor information

Virtual tour of our OB department

Staff and provider messages

Learn about the benefits of breastfeeding

Register for doorprizes and giveaways

For updates, visit the OGHS Facebook 
page. For questions or more information 
call Lauren David, RN, IBCLC at 

(337) 594-3804.


